
Uniontown Art Club 
Newsletter July 2018 

 

Since 1927 we have been promoting and generating an appreciation of 

the Visual Arts in the community 

July 17, 2018 Meeting  
 Meeting Location: 86 W. Main Street Uniontown PA 

 

Board Meeting 5:30 p.m. 

Agenda:  Business Meeting 

General Meeting 6:30 p.m. 
Agenda: 

 Guest Speaker (see bio on attachment):    Chuck  Purviance  
 Reading/Approval of Minutes:     Rec. Secretary:   Karen Zueger 
 Treasurer’s Report:    Treasurer:     Pete Pasqua 

 Co-op Report:        Pete Pasqua 

 Committee Report:    V. Pres:  Jessica Lotman 

 Discuss beading class 

 Summit Inn show 

 October dates confirmed 

 Bank building window new boxes 

 Flyer committee 

 President’s Report:     President:   Stephanie McClain 

Old Business: 

 Mosaic project 

 Kurt confirmed September 9th for our next Appraisal Event 

 Kurt also donated the new fridge 

 Checked prices for materials at Lowes for the brick. 

 If interested in the co-op, please contact Pete. 

 Join us on the last Friday of the month for some face time 4-7. 

 (NOTE:  July’s last Friday night will be cancelled as most artists will be setting up at the Summit) 

 1st Friday Phoenix drawing classes open to the public. 

                 

 
Uniontown Art Club Board of Directors 

September 2017- August 2019 
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Corresponding Secr: 

Stephanie McClain 

Jessica Lotman 
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Karen Zueger 

Denise Stepanik 

Joe Borytsky 

Patty Thorpe-Clutter 

Wendy Pennington 
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New Business: 

 Field trip to Touchstone is scheduled for 4:00 Thursday July 19th.  An auction will begin at 6:30. 

 Cameras were installed and are working great. 

 Be a vendor selling old art materials August 11th.  Contact Brenda ASAP at e-mail 

uafphoenix@gmail.com to be in the sale.  

 Writing a letter to allow use of the space for other organizations and sending out to any church, red 

hats, etc.   

 Please share all events on Facebook to help boost our internet presence. 

 

 
 
 

July 2018 
Dear UAC Membership, 
 

I can’t believe how fast this year’s going. If you haven’t invited your friends and family to the co-op for unique 
gifts they are really missing out. 
 
Besides our last Friday of the month get-togethers, there is also a first Friday drawing class hosted by the 
Phoenix that’s open to the public.  Come have a fun time for very cheap-- great way to meet new artists. 
 
Along with our upcoming summit show in July, we’ve also confirmed the dates for October, and have another 
antique appraisal in September.  What a busy year it’s been and still going to be. 
 
While working on painting the gallery, I noticed the space is really turning out great!! I want to give a big thank 
you again to Angel Boyle for all the wonderful cases we were able to purchase from her and another big thank 
you to Heleen Karpel for volunteering to do some lovely paint work to the gallery. 
 
If there is any interest in craft and sip or any type of art class teachers please let me know. 
 
If you are able to help at any of our upcoming shows or events we need you (: 
 
Stephanie 
 
LOOKING FORWARD     
 
July 19:    Field Trip to Touchstone 
 
Every Thursday night until  
August 2nd 5-7 all are  
welcome to  join:     Mosaic project  
 
September 9th:    Antique Appraisal Event 
 
October 12th-14th:   Summit Inn 
 

FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK 

mailto:uafphoenix@gmail.com


 

GUEST SPEAKER BIO 
Julyʼs Guest Speaker Chuck Purviance 

 
Originally from Pittsburgh Pennsylvania, Chuck graduated from Edinboro University in December of 2013. He 
then became a resident artists at Brockway Center for Arts and Technology (BCAT) In Brockway, PA. As a 
resident, he helped maintained the studio, mentored teens in the after-school programs, taught community 
college and adult ed classes, and worked towards a solo show. In 2015 Purviance was asked to stay on at BCAT 
as the teaching artist and manage the day to day events of their ceramic department. Thanks to BCAT, he had 
the chance to host visiting artists in the ceramics field, managed resident artists, curated multiple ceramic 
shows at BCAT and across PA, and manage the day to day operations of a ceramics studio. Currently, Chuck is 
a first year MFA candidate at Wichita State University in Wichita, KS and is exploring new ideas, while working 
on and creating an evolving body of work.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


